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I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to inform you that some of the certificates 
were unintentionally left off during our Membership Payoff party. Please see the list below 
of those who will be receiving their certificates soon: 

• 82,106,108,112,146,132,166,179,184,218,222,240,261,280,293,328,348  
• 421,434,507,519,522,574,578,589,803,820,830 

It was a wonderful time at the DEC, and I am very grateful for that opportunity to connect 
with such an inspiring group.  

California, we are currently at 80.42% WOW!!!! Western Division is now in FIRST PLACE! 

Department Award: 85% Award Presented to Department reaching 85% of their 2025 
department membership goal.  Deadline TAL Birthday, March 1. WE GOT THIS! 

Look at California! Special thanks to all the Area Membership support, and all of you! 

Happy Valentine’s Day to all our wonderful members! Your support and dedication are the 
heart of our organization and we are so grateful to have you as part of our membership 
family. Keep up the good work! 

THIS GIRL IS ON FIRE! 

Donna L. Smith, Membership Chair ALA DOC E: DonnaLSmith1919@gmail.com 


